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AKHILESH KUMAR <akhilkbk@gmail.com> Thu, Nov 26, 2015 at 6:28 PM

To: Rca50335033@gmail.com

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Timmappagari Satyanarayana Reddy <timmappagaris12@gmail.com>
Date: 24 November 2015 at 6:06:56 PM IST

To: AKHILESH KUMAR <akhilkbk@gmail.com>

Cc: Joint Secretary Housing <jshhousing@gmail.com>, secy-mhupa@nic.in
Subject: Testing and release of water to KV-llI

Dear Mr.Akhilesh,

Just now I spoke to the GM HMWSSB.He informed me that he has been
instructed to release the water for flushing and testing of the pipeline and also
release the water at the earliest.We are trying to be party to the testing along
with HMWSSB officers.Hopefully by 1st December we must have normal supply of
water.I will post you with the progress appropriately.

We thank both Secretary Madam, and the ]S Sir, for their personal interest
and involvement in these efforts.

We will be extremely grateful and happy if Madam could visit the site and turn
on the valve of water supply.

Regards,

Dr.T.S.Reddy

Flat No:D1-502,Kendriya Vihar Phase-III,
Hydershahkote,

Hyderabad-500091.

Mobile:+91 9177882230

Phone:040 29809177

e-mail: timmappagaris12@gmail.com;tsr@lasaindia.com




